Received September 7, 2021 Laura Halloran Town Clerk

Morris Senior Center Commission Regular Meeting August 20, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 1:05 pm with the following in attendance: Carol Anderson, Cathy Wheeler, Dot DeLuca, Harriet Ellis and Kristen DaVila, Director.

On a motion by Cathy and seconded by Dot the minutes of the July 16 meeting were approved.

Harriet reported on the status of our bank account.

Old Business: The State Police K-9 program did not happen. Our Snack and Play event was enjoyed by about 15 people.

New Business:

August 25 is our Senior Picnic (Tickets \$10) with Barnstormers providing the food. We will provide beverages and dessert (ice cream bars). We already have 60 people signed up. We will cap it at 60. We will put our donation box out and sell raffle tickets at 3 for \$1. The prizes will be gift cards which have been donated to us. We will get a jar of pickles for guess how many.

Tuesday, September 14 is our Treats and Trivia program from 1-3. We will serve cupcakes between the two games we will play.

Tuesday, September 21 is another Lunch and Learn with the topic to be decided. Harriet and Carol will make cookies. We will put them in little bags for distribution.

October 23 from 9-1 will be our Annual Flea Market. Tables will be \$20 and we will have coffee and donuts for vendors only.

October 29 will be our Halloween Party at the Senior Center

November 7 a Bunco Party

Meeting adjourned at 2:30.

Respectfully submitted in the absence of our secretary, Harriet Ellis, President